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TO ALL PACER STACKTRAIN CUSTOMERS 
 
The following is an announcement from CSX Railroad: 
 
CSXI is implementing a "bolt seal" program at all ramps.   
The Chicago terminals started the program this week.  This program is a replica of what 
has been standard operating practice at the BNSF and UP for several years.  Upon 
bringing a load to the ramp each draymen is provided a three-inch bolt and nut, which is 
inserted into the hasp of the trailer door. 
 
The driver is given a tool to bend the bolt providing a simple security seal that prevents 
opening the door without using a bolt cutter to remove. At destination, the driver can 
remove the bolt at our terminal or take the load to destination for removal. 
 
THE ONE EXCEPTION TO THIS PROGRAM WILL BE CHICAGO WHERE 
THE CSX SECURITY FIRM WILL APPLY THE BOLTS. 
 
The intent and purpose of the program is to protect the customer's lading while in transit.  
 
Please communicate this change to appropriate personnel, customers and drayage 
carriers.  Thank you for your support.  
 


